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GLENDELL COAL MINE (MOD 4) 
 

7 February 2020 
 

The Independent Planning Commission NSW is presently considering Glendell Coal Mine – 
Modification 4. 
 
The Commission held a public meeting in Singleton yesterday (Thursday 6 February 2020) to 
listen to the community’s views on this Modification Application. As part of its determination 
process, the Commission will accept written comments up until 5pm AEDT on Thursday 13 
February 2020. 
 
The Modification Application presently before the Commission is separate to the Glendell 
Continued Operations Project, which is currently being assessed by the Department of 
Planning, Industry & Environment.  
 
Public submissions in relation to that matter should be sent to the Department. For more 
information, please visit the Department’s website: 
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/10086. 
 
Please note that the Commission has no involvement in the Glendell Continued Operations 
Project at this stage and, as such, is not accepting comments or submissions in relation to the 
Project. 
 
When the Commission finalises its determination of the Modification Application, it will 
publish a Statement of Reasons for Decision which will outline how the Commission took the 
community’s views into consideration. 

 
 
 

(END OF STATEMENT) 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

mailto:ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au
mailto:ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/10086
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/10086

